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10th May 2017  
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni 
 
Internet Safety 
I have arranged for PC Mark Jones to come into school on Tuesday 16th May to give a talk on internet 
safety as we have had a couple of incidents reported to us. 
 
PC Mark Jones can come into school at either 3.30pm or 4pm, if you would like to attend please can you 
indicate on the pro-forma below which would be the most suitable time for you.  
 
Please can I ask parents that if your child have computers/ipads etc in their rooms that they do have 
parental controls on them, if not please ensure that they are in a room where you are too so that you are 
able to keep an eye on what sites your child is able to access. 
 
Reminder - Friday 12th May – Own clothes day 
Children can come to school in their own clothes in exchange for a donation of chocolate / bottle  / raffle 
prize for our Fun Day. 
 
Drama Club for Junior pupils 
We have arranged for Mrs Jane Meakin to run a drama club in school on Wednesdays, 3.30pm – 5pm, 
starting on Wednesday 17th May.  The cost is £3.50 per session and this is payable direct to Mrs Meakin. 
Children can either bring the cash/cheque into school in a sealed envelope, or parents can give the 
payment to Mrs Meakin when picking your child up. This is completely separate to our after school club and 
therefore should not be booked online. 
Cookery Club- due to the drama club cookery club will now be on Tuesdays. 
 
F1 Jaguar Primary School Challenge  
The Formula 1 presentation day is on Tuesday 23rd May at Venue Cymru, Promenade, Llandudno LL30 
1BB. As School Teams can arrive at any time after 8:45 am and are asked to be set up and ready for 
judges by 9:15 a.m, we will need to leave school at 7.45. We have 2 teams taking part. The children will be 
accompanied by Mrs Gillett and Mrs Horrigan who is also doing lifts alongside another parent. 
             P.T.O 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

St Mary’s Nercwys 
Internet Safety Talk 
I am able to attend the internet safety talk and I would prefer (please tick appropriate box) 
 

3.30pm 

 
4pm 
 
 
Name of pupil ………………………………………….. 
 
Signed …………………………………………………. 

St Mary’s Nercwys Voluntary Aided 
Primary School 
Village Road 

Nercwys 
Mold, Flintshire 

CH7 4EW 
Tel:01352 752654 

 
Email: nemail@hwbcymru.net  

Website: http://stmarysvanercwys.weebly.com 
Headteacher – Janet Meaden BA Hons 
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Kingswood  
The 2nd instalment of £40 is now due for Kingswood Residential Visit.  
 
Sports Day is on Thursday 22nd June at 1.15pm. In case of bad weather, we have arranged a backup date 
of Thursday 13th of July. 
 
Induction Day is on Thursday 29th June  
This is when Year 6 spend the day in the Alun, and we have in school year group promotions. The current 
Nursery (not Early Entitlement Pupils) stay all day and they can either have a free school dinner or bring in 
a packed lunch. 
 
Leavers Service is on Tuesday 18th July at 2pm at Nercwys Church. 
 
Water bottles 
Please can children bring in their own water bottles from home so that they can fill them up during the 
school day. 
 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
 
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 


